
  

 
File:  T/22/01/01 

Report 12.444 
 
Council 
 
Minute extract from meeting held on 26 September 2012 

Feedback from the Ganz Mavag replacement proposal online survey 
 
Wayne Hastie, General Manager, Public Transport and Bruce Simpson, Chief Financial Officer, 
spoke to the report. 

 
Moved (Cr Glensor/ Cr Lamason) 

That the Council: 

1. Receives the report. 

2. Notes the contents of the report. 

3. Notes the positive public support which reinforces the economic and risk analysis to replace 
rather than refurbish the Ganz Mavag fleet of trains. 

4. Confirms its decision to pursue the purchase of additional Matangi trains to replace the Ganz 
Mavag fleet. 

The motion was CARRIED. 
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